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Maher Khalil
Executive Director


November 7, 2012

[bookmark: _GoBack]H.H. Pope Tawadros II
The Coptic Orthodox Church

Dear H.H. Pope Tawadros II, Bishops & the Coptic Church:

We Congratulates Egypt’s H.H. Pope Tawadros II, the Holy Synod and the Coptic Orthodox Church.  We encourage and inspired by the H.H. Pope Tawadros II contribution to the betterment of all Egyptians and the Rejection of religious extremism during these troubling times.

The International Political and Religious Rights Union support H.H. Pope Tawadros II and the Coptic Orthodox Church on Religious freedom, Justice and more transparent and open nation. 

I can be reached at Internationalpru@aol.com or visit our Website:  Internationalpoliticalandreligiousrightsunion.weebly.com

Sincerely,
Maher Khalil
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